
 

 

Town of Beacon Falls 

Land Use Committee 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 
 

 

 

September 18, 2018 

 

 

 

Mr. Leonard Greene, Sr.  

Town Clerk, Town of Beacon Falls  

10 Maple Avenue  

Beacon Falls, CT 06403  

 

 

 

The Town of Beacon Falls Land Use Committee has cancelled the Quarterly Meeting for Wednesday, 

September 26, 2018 at 7:30 P.M. in the Town Hall Assembly Room. 

 

The meeting will not be rescheduled at this time.  

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Marla Scirpo 

Clerk, Land Use Committee 


